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My name is Tyler Karns, and I am writing in support of HB5006. I work at the Oregon 

Center for Career Development, where I support Oregon’s child care workforce. The 

approval of HB5006 will ensure that our programs can continue to support and grow 

the child care workforce through HB3008. 

 

Investing in the child care workforce benefits all sectors in Oregon. A solid foundation 

in early childhood education is essential for parents to enter the workforce, ultimately 

fostering a healthier economy for everyone. 


